
 

 

 
 
 
REPORT TO CCWP 
 
December 2016 
 
1. Member Support: In addition to face-to-face Training and Information sessions, we are planning 

online sessions and themed surgeries for members.  

2. Partnership Schools:   

The Year 1 report has just been published. We are continuing to work with Castleview Primary and 

with St Peter’s, St John’s and Currie PS. 

3. Recruitment: We are going to recruit for the role of Office Manager in the new year and continue to 

look for more RAs. 

4.  CPD service: SPTC has developed a CPD course for teaching professionals which is open to 

individuals or local authorities to book. The programme, Engaging Families in Children’s Learning, 

has been endorsed by the Scottish College for Educational Leadership. 

5.  AGM/Annual Lecture: Dr Janet Goodall will present the lecture on 23 March 2017 in Glasgow, on 

the evening of our AGM. Parent and Teacher nominations for the role of director are requested by 

end December. 

6. Parents Voice: We received 430 responses to the Upstart survey and this is being analysed at the 

moment. 

7.  Member survey: We have issued a member survey on the governance review. Close is 9 

December and will inform our response to the consultation. 

8. Scottish Government: We will be responding to the Governance review in December and welcome 

any comments from members. 

9. Education Scotland: We have been in discussion with Government and Education Scotland as to 

how data around Teacher Professional Judgement will be presented to parents. Next year, results 

of the standardised assessments will be included with this information. 
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